Farewell visit of the Ambassador of
the Kingdom of Norway in the
Republic of Moldova, with residence in
Bucharest

On July 24, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met with the
Ambassador of the Kingdom of Norway to the Republic of Moldova with residence in
Bucharest H.E. Siri Beate Barry on the occasion of the completion of her diplomatic
mission in Chisinau.

The Deputy Prime Minister expressed gratitude to the Ambassador for the high level of
bilateral cooperation and wished her success in her future diplomatic activity.

During the meeting, the developments registered in the Transnistrian file were
reviewed, as well as the priority areas of activity in the field of promoting the country's
sectoral reintegration policies, the efforts made by the Moldovan authorities to
maintain regional stability and security.

Moreover, the willingness to consolidate technical assistance and development
projects from the authorities of the Kingdom of Norway, as well as to continue the
dialogue initiated on the platform of the Oslo Forum ,,Mediation against all odds?”
(June 11-12, 2024), in which the Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration took part, was
expressed. One of the panels of the Forum was devoted to the topic of the
Transnistrian conflict.




